
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
SSORC 2020-11-28-2 

 
Course for SSORC Divisions on 

Sunday 29 November  
 

Due to the Gale Warning current for Coastal Waters, the scheduled program of 
offshore races is replaced by a single inshore race for all divisions. 
 
The starting area will be Watson’s Bay with the first warning signal at 1055hrs. 
 
The courses will be advised through a Notice to Competitors posted to the race 
documents page and emailed to registered skippers no later than 0900hrs on 
Sunday 29 November.   
 
David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

28 November, 2020 at 1745hrs 

https://www.ssorc.mhyc.com.au/news/30-race-documents.html
https://www.ssorc.mhyc.com.au/news/30-race-documents.html

